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additional information may become available which could modify this preliminary determination. 

Review of the latest published version of the National Register of Historic Places indicates that 
no registered properties listed as eligible for inclusion, therein , are located at the site of the 
proposed work. Currently unknown archeological , scientific, prehistoric, or historical data may 
be lost or destroyed by the work to be accomplished under the request permit. 

Any person who has an interest which may be adversely affected by the issuance of this permit 
may request a public hearing. The request, which must be in writing , must be received by the 
District Engineer, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Baltimore District, [Attn: Mr. Richard Kibby, 
CENAB-OP-RMN], 10 South Howard Street, Baltimore, Maryland 21201 , within the comment 
period as specified above to receive consideration . Also it must clearly set forth the interest 
which may be adversely affected by this activity and the manner in which the interest may be 
adversely affected. 

It is requested that you communicate this information concerning the proposed work to any 
persons know by you to be interested and not being .known to this office, who did not receive a 
copy of this notice. 

FOR THE DISTRICT ENGINEER: 

?(J.hh/;j-
Joseph P. DaVia 
Chief, Maryland Section Northern 






























